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Pierre & Vacances-Center Parcs Group 

initiates a review of its strategic options 
  

Paris, 18 June 2025 - Pierre et Vacances S.A. (Euronext Paris: VAC) (the "Company") announces 

that its Board of Directors has decided to launch a review of the Pierre & Vacances-Center 

Parcs Group's strategic options. 

This decision follows the success of the "ReInvention" plan, which was implemented ahead of 

schedule over the last three years. The company has also just announced an adjusted EBITDA 

target of over €180 million for the current financial year .1 

The aim of this approach is to explore the full range of opportunities in order to realise the 

Group's full potential, and could lead to changes in shareholder structure.  

With this in mind, the Company has begun work on updating its multi-year business plan and 

has appointed Morgan Stanley & Co International plc ("Morgan Stanley") and BNP Paribas as 

financial advisors to help it analyse and, where appropriate, implement its strategic options. 

The Company will keep the market informed of the progress of the review of strategic options. 
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1  See press release dated 28 May 2025 on the half-year results for the 2024/2025 financial year, available at: 

https://www.groupepvcp.com/finance/informations-financieres/. 


